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ASDA NIGHT PAY GRIEVANCE 
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 
The above grievance has finally been heard. Members may recall previous 
correspondence on the company's attempts to convene an earlier hearing. 
 
We are awaiting a response. No doubt it will take ASDA and their lawyers sometime to 
crawl over the challenges we have posed. 
 
Members will be kept advised of developments. 
 
 
 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
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